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10th May 2010 

Caroline Wake 
HM Deputy Chief Inspector of Railways 
Office of Rail Regulation 
One Kemble Street 
LONDON 
WC2B4AN 

Chandrika Shah David Keay 
Executive HM Principal Inspector of Railways 
Legislative Development Team Office of Rail Regulation 
Railway Safety Directorate 1 Hagley Road 
Office of Rail Regulation BIRMINGHAM 
One Kemble Street B168HF 
LONDON 
WC2B4AN 

CONSULTATION ON THE REVIEW OF GUIDANCE ON LEVEL CROSSINGS 

Thank you for your letter of 20th April which has come to me through PACTS. I have 
carried out a superficial review ofboth documents, and I particularly note that the subject 
of cyclists does not appear to be comprehensively dealt with. 

In particular, can I suggest that the user document should have a section for cyclists 
advising them to follow signs and lights, stop at barriers and not zig zag etc, and also that 
it is necessary to dismount where signs say so and explaining the risk of getting a wheel 
trapped in a flange way on acute angle crossings. 
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Similarly, on the managing of level crossings section, I would suggest there should be 
guidance as to the angle when it is necessary for cyclists to dismount and the signs that 
should be provided in these circumstances. 

I hope these comments are of help and I should be very happy to discuss them further if 
you wish. 

On a personal note, I hope you are keeping well. I am enjoying the new job immensely. 

AN SAVAGE 
¥ecu ive Director 


